
 

 

Usuran Resources Inc. 
242, Linden Street, 

Fort Collins, CO 80524. 
February 18th, 2022 

 
 

Tim Cazier,  
Environmental Protection Specialist 
CO Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety 
1313 Sherman Street, Room 215 
Denver, CO 80203 

RE: Tallahassee Project, Notice of Intent to Prospect ID No. P-2021-019 
  

Dear Mr. Cazier, 

 On behalf of Usuran Resources Inc., I would like to formally request an extension until March 

31st, 2022 in respect of the Notice of Intent to Prospect ID # P-2021-019 application; the current 

deadline is February 20th, 2022. 

The extension will allow Usuran to get the necessary bond in place, either by a “cash” bond or with a 

bonding company, and then the time to file the necessary paperwork with your office. It will also allow 

Usuran to finalize a drill plan that would be acceptable to the company’s exploration needs as well as 

meeting the regulatory requirements as laid out by your office. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

Alan Roberts 

 

 

 

 


